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            May 28, 2021 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

This is the last weekly COVID-19 update for the 2020-2021 School Year.  I am proud to report 
we have been able to operate in-person during a global pandemic every single school day!  I 
know this has required extra time and effort on your part as well as our staff and I want to be the 
first to say THANK YOU!  We certainly could not have operated without your support. 
 
I am hopeful that we are moving forward in the right direction as we continue to open our region. 
As part of this effort, the Ogle County Health Department is holding a Pfizer vaccine clinic at 
Forreston Jr/Sr High School this Tuesday, June 1st from 1:00-3:30 p.m.  This is open for any 
student ages 12 and older.  Consent forms were sent home earlier this week via skyward email.  
Please refer to this communication for additional information.  Should you have any questions 
please reach out to Nurse Nelson at 815.938.2175.   
 
The following is our data for the week: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 1 0 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.13% 0.00% 0.38% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2020 – Present) 103 69 27 3 

   Change in Cases from Last Week   0      0   0    0 

 
*Year to date, 86 households account for the 103 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 
 

Transmission Rate Continues to remain LOW 
 
 Thank you again for an incredible school year.  May you have a wonderful summer ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

 
 
 
 

P.O. Box 665, Forreston, IL 61030 Phone: (815) 938-2036 Fax: (815) 938-9028 


